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Opportunity Class Parent Webinar 
for Year 4 Families 

 
 
26 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As previously communicated, Oakhill Drive Public School will be holding an information 
webinar regarding Opportunity Class placement for Year 5 students, in 2022. Please 
follow the login details to join the session via Microsoft Teams. 
 
Date: Wednesday 31 March 
 
Format: Live stream via Microsoft Teams 
 
Time: 5:00 pm 
 
Login Details Option 1: If logging into the session via a smart device such as an iPhone 
or tablet, please use the QR code provided.  
 

 
 

Login Details Option 2: If using a desktop computer or laptop, please use the following 
link - http://bit.ly/ODPSlivestream 
 
If you have any questions about logging into our information session, please contact me 
through the school email address – www.oakhilldr-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
 
 
Hollie Brito         Helen Paris 
Stage 2 Assistant Principal      Deputy Principal 
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